
Dear Santa 
 
Dear Santa: 
 
I have been so good this year that I can hardly believe it.  I really do not 
know what to ask for because I have been given so much this year.  I have 
this great job where I walk around and talk to everyone and get paid for it.  
But even better, I was given a new job that I get to do that and get even more 
money for it so work is good.  At home, I get to see my son grow up; I am 
happy those fears were wrong.  No worries as long as “you know who” has 
to stay away from us.   
 
Santa, please keep people paying me more than I am worth and keep hidden 
that I am promoted above my abilities.  You know I hate research and am 
not any good at it; this way I do not have to do any.  I hardly even have to 
teach anymore either; I love being an administrator!  If only I did not have to 
be here from about 8:30 to 4:30.  Oh well. 
 
Please say “hello” to Mrs. Claus for me.  Merry Christmas! 
 
Gwen 


